NEVADA STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS

9600 Gateway Drive Reno, NV 89521

Nick M. Spirtos, M.D., F.A.C.O.G.

Board President



Edward O. Cousineau, J.D. Executive Director

February 24, 2025

RE: Adam Levy, M.D.

Dear Ms. Neely,

The Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners (Board) has received your complaint. Your complaint has been reviewed to determine if the Board has the authority to investigate this matter pursuant to Nevada Revised Statutes Chapters 629 and 630 and Nevada Administrative Code 629 and 630, collectively the Nevada Medical Practice Act. Based on the reason(s) indicated below, we either cannot investigate your complaint as stated or we do not have jurisdiction to investigate:

I	The individual you identified is not a licensee of this Board, i.e., Medical Doctor, Physician Assistant, Practitioner of Respiratory Care, or Perfusionist. Your complaint has been referred to
	This complaint has already been reviewed and/or investigated under complaint or ease # 100000000000000000000000000000000000
	There is not enough information provided in your complaint to determine a possible violation of the Nevada Medical Practice Act.
	The facts as alleged in your complaint do not constitute a violation of the Nevada Medical Practice Act.
	Your complaint has referred to the following agency that may have jurisdiction to nvestigate:
	ave any questions about this determination, please feel free to contact the Board at wing number(s): In state toll free (888) 890-8210 or out of state (775) 688-2559.
Sincerel	y,
Chief of	Diaz Investigations State Board of Medical Examiners

Telephone 775-688-2559 • Fax 775-688-2321 • medboard.nv.gov • nsbme@medboard.nv.gov Rev. 11/29/2022